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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD935, Resolve, Directing 
the Department of Environmental Protection to report on air and soil chemical and 
metal levels and on soil panel farm sites.  This would seem to be a very obvious 
decision.  We should all be concerned with how these solar fields of plastics and other
metals are affecting our environment.  Sometimes the "cure" is worse than the 
"cause."  The cause being that these solar panels will cut down on the need for fossil 
fuels to produce energy and the cure being adding toxic chemicals into our 
environment that will lead to possible mutation and death of species, even human 
species.  If we want to be good purveyors of our planet we must think of the health of 
our future planet.  This "cure" sounds like it may be poisoning our planet.  Certainly 
nothing will ground under a solar panel as it takes sunshine to ground vegetation.  
Thinks of all those metals and chemicals going into our rivers and streams and killing 
all the fish and growth in the waterway.  All BAD aspects of a system of energy 
collection that is poor at its best.  Especially in our sunlight starved state.  so, I URGE
you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD 935, to find out what we're up against with 
these solar fields.  Thank You!


